
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Tuesday, 7 June 2022 12:22 pm 

Subject: Resource Consent refunds S. 36,36AA. 
 

Kia ora Grant 
 
Thank you for your LGOIMA request of 25 May 2022. 
 
Our response is provided below: 
 

1) Hutt City Council does not have a published policy regarding refunds for resource 
consents.   

 
2) Hutt City Council does not apply an administrative fee for resource consent refunds. 

 
3) Hutt City Council does not apply a minimum refund amount for resource consent 

refunds.   

This response may be published on the Hutt City Council’s website. 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 25 May 2022 10:47 AM 
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resource Consent refunds S. 36,36AA. 
 
Dear person, 
 
Please refer this request to the appropriate administrator. 
 

1) Does HCC have a published policy regarding Resource Consent Refunds? 
2) Does HCC have an administrative fee for refunds, and if so what is the amount? 
3) Does HCC have a minimum refund ? For example, if the amount of the refund is 

say,$50,do HCC keep the amount due to the applicant?  
 
I look forward to your clarification. 
 
Grant Birkinshaw 
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